

MACC – MICHIGAN ALPINE COMPETITION COUNCIL - MEETING 1-3-2005

Minutes of the meeting conducted by call in conference

President Mike Jablonski called the meeting to order at 7:04 PM.

Attendance: Officers

Mike Jablonski	P	Shawn Hughes	P	Scott Tater	A	John Thomas	P	Steve Coatney	A
Mike Sayers	P	Debi Koltoniak	P	Conston Taylor	A	Kate Fitkin	A	Bob Simpson	A
Doug Fellman	P	Jim Michon	P	Craig Mcleod	P	Ginnie Uhley	P	Dave Carrico	A

Attendance: Team Racer Representatives

Yas Miyawaki	AA (A)	Mark Banninger	P (P)	Peggy Konsza	SM (A)	Dennis Doherty	SN (A)
Bruce Johnson	GM (A)	Paul Mooradian	R (P)	Robert Morey	SM (A)	Ken McLaughlin	SW (A)
Foster Butler	JD (A)	Gary Konsza	SM (A)	Gary Bloodworth	SN (A)	Jean Seefeld	SW (A)
Cynthia Ross	SD (A)	Mick Serafinski	TR (P)	Mike Ault	T (P)		

Attendance:

Cary Adgate - Boyne Ambassador Larry Cappel - Boyne Director of Racing

Officers Reports:

President – Mike Jablonski

Mike introduced Larry Cappel the new Boyne Director of Racing and asked him to describe his duties at Boyne. Larry will be enhancing current programs and looking at new racing opportunities. He will be overseeing and coordinating all race and training programs at Boyne Mountain and Boyne Highlands. He would like to create a “Midwest Racing Experience”. Just the fact that Boyne appointed a Director of Racing shows a commitment on their part. Boyne is also going to be putting up a racing billboard to list all the racing programs. The MACC will be listed. Larry and Cary have said they would help with some mentoring of racers. Hopefully this can become operational as the season progresses. Boyne has approved the setting up of signs to promote the MACC racing program.

Vice-President - Kate Fitkin

Not present No report.

Finances – Scott Tater

Not present. We have \$10000 in the bank. Some bills to pay that will bring it down to \$8500 we are in good shape. Registration is at 207.

Computers, Software & Results – Steve Coatney

We are pretty much ready to go.

Timing - Shawn Hughes

Everything OK. There are returning timers from last year and we are ready to set up the equipment. Shawn has requested that if anybody needs announcers he would like to use some of his timers as announcers so they can be in the hut and view the timing process.

Web Site & Rules – Mike Sayers

Mike would like to leave the rules as is till the end of the season. E-mail any corrections or changes to him. The web has been updated. Schedules and training are on the web.

Race Workers – Jim Michon

Schedule is up on the web showing the teams that will be running the races. Gatekeeper sign up will be ready to go on the web.

Awards & Sponsors – John Thomas

Major sponsors are in place. The awards are on their way. In the next week or so JT will need a list of racers and their E-mail address to give to a sponsors.

Registration & Bibs – Ginnie Uhley

We have 207 racers signed up at this time. We have blank tyvec bibs for anybody that forgets their permanent bib. The replacement bib cost was \$1.38 each.

Equipment – David Carrico

Not present. Mick requested we check on the fencing, and have it delivered to the shack. We have 10 rolls plus 9 “race in progress” banners. Mick suggested we get new banners the ones we have are pretty bad. Cary suggested if we get new signs to get them with info on the race program printed on them also.

Course Setting – Bob Simpson

Not present. No report

Course Operations – Craig Mcleod

Craig has had more interaction with the workers than he has had in the past. He will be adding one more course maintenance worker on the slalom course. Need to make sure gate keepers have something to write with.

Publicity & Recruitment – Debi Lewis-Koltaniak

Not present. No report.

Correspondence – Doug Fellman

Newsletter – Conston Taylor

Not present. No report

Old Business:

None

New Business:

None.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00PM.

Next meeting: January 17, 2005 (This is a call in meeting.)

Phone: 866-637-2663

Pass code: 299848

Respectfully submitted,

Doug Fellman